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Dear Travel Manager 

The G20 Leaders Summit (the Summit) will be held on 15 and 16 November 2014 at the Brisbane 
Convention Centre. The Summit will attract 26 world leaders, around 4,000 delegates and 3,000 
media representatives to Brisbane and south east Queensland. 

Impact 

This event will have an impact on both traffic and transport into, out of and around Brisbane 
from 10 to 17 November.  Please be prepared for changes to traffic arrangements including 
roads (closures and diversions) and to public transport.  

For further information on travelling in and around Brisbane during the G20 summit, click here. 

Although no major flight disruptions are expected during this period, you should allow extra 
time to get to and from Brisbane airport. You may also wish to contact your airline closer to 
your flight time to see if delays are expected.  

Further Information can be obtained from:  

Home | G20 2014 

G20 Australia 2014 

G20 | About Queensland and its government | Queensland Government 

Please contact TCMS at tcms@finance.gov.au or (02) 6215 2447 if you require any further 
information on this Advice. 

 

https://www.g20.org/community_information/brisbane_locals/traffic_and_transport
https://www.g20.org/
http://www.dpmc.gov.au/g20/index.cfm
http://www.qld.gov.au/about/events-awards-honours/events/g20
mailto:tcms@finance.gov.au

